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18 November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
  
RE: MAT Gurpurab Celebrations: Monday 15th - Thursday 18th November 2021 
 
Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you all on the auspicious occasion of 
Dhan Guru Nanak Dev Ji’s Gurpurab. Staff and students have been celebrating and marking this 
blessed occasion across the MAT. 
 
Our week-long celebrations began with special assemblies focusing on the birth of Guru Nanak 
Dev Ji and special guests performing Kirtan and Katha for all three phases. 
 
Our staff diligently organised various activities and lessons centred around Guru Ji’s message of 
unity and respect for all. 
 
During our Religious Studies lessons, students were able to look deeper into the life and 
contributions of Guru Nanak Dev Ji. 
  
Thursday 18th November- Special Lunchtime Langar and Non-School Uniform (Indian formal 
wear).  During lunchtime, our kitchen staff organised special langar for students and teachers to 
celebrate Gurpurab. The spirit of Seva encapsulated in our SHARE values was evident through 
the dedication of staff and students who prepared the holy Langar and served it to all with great 
humility. 
 
It was an honour to witness and be part of the celebrations, and see Sant Baba Amar Singh Ji’s 
vision of creating the love of selfless service in every student who attends our MAT, come to fruition 
on this special day. 
  
Our hardworking staff and students are also proud to release an exclusive video featuring the 
Shabad ‘Apni Kirpa Dhaar’ in collaboration with Dharm Seva records. More information on this 
project will be sent to you shortly via school comms. 
  
I am so proud of each member of our community and grateful for your continuous support in making 
a positive and worthwhile difference in our students’ lives. 
  
Once again, on behalf of our Board of Directors and school community, have a wonderful Gurpurab 
celebration with your families and friends - wishing you all a very Happy Gurpurab! 
  
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 

Mr J S Sidhu 
Executive Principal 
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